October 3, 2013

Fresh banknotes to be made available before Eid-ul-Azha

The State Bank of Pakistan will issue fresh banknotes of all denominations to general public during the
upcoming Eid-ul-Azha season. Issuance of fresh banknotes from SBP BSC counters and designated
branches of commercial banks will commence with immediate effect and continue till the last working
day before Eid-ul-Azha. Fresh notes of any denomination can be obtained from 16 field offices of the
SBP BSC as well as designated branches of the commercial banks across the country against exchange
value. There is no requirement for production of photo copy of CNIC / Smart NIC. City-wise details of
the designated branches may be seen at the following link
http://www.sbp.org.pk/DesignatedBranches.pdf.

Complaints, if any, in obtaining fresh currency notes from BSC counters or the designated branches of

commercial banks, may please be lodged at the email addresses: freshnotes@sbp.org.pk,

umar.siddique@sbp.org.pk or may contact on phone # 021 99212491 or 021 99221491.
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